

28 April 2016

Dr ED Malaza

Executive Director: Institutional Planning & Governance

Westville Campus

UKZN

Email: malazad@ukzn.ac.za

Dear Dr Malaza

RE: PERMISSION TO CONDUCT RESEARCH

Gatekeeper's permission is hereby granted for you to conduct research at the University of KwaZulu-Natal (UKZN). The title of your research project is:

"UKZN Strategic Plan 2017 – 20121 – Process and Development".

It is noted that you will be constituting your sample as follows:

with a request for responses on the website. The questionnaire must be placed on the notice system http://notices.ukzn.ac.za. A copy of this letter (Gatekeeper's approval) must be simultaneously sent to (govenderlog@ukzn.ac.za) or (ramkissoonb@ukzn.ac.za). You are not authorized to distribute the questionnaire to staff and students using Microsoft Outlook address book.

Please note that the data collected must be treated with due confidentiality and anonymity.

Yours sincerely

MR SİMON MOKOENA

REGISTRAR